
November 30, 2020

Dear Ms Levinsky, 

Congress Park Neighbors Inc. has done a survey of neighbors regarding the Landmark 
Designation Application for the Stahl House at 1272 Columbine St. to assess concerns 
that they might have regarding its designation.  Beginning October 27 2020 the 
announcement from Kara Harn concerning Landmark designation for the Stahl House 
was published on our website, https://www.congressparkneighbors.org

Our survey was first published on Nov 20, 2020 to various  media in Congress Park and
was open for response to anyone requesting our email, subscribing to our Face 
Book/Twitter pages and to Nextdoor for Congress Park. Attached to the information was
a video https://youtu.be/zsZO5_efZ2E of the current owner describing the scope of work
that was required to restore the house and her desire to have it designated. Also 
included were documents describing its history.  The final invitation to respond to our 
survey to the same set of media was published on Nov 27 2020.

 All of the feedback was in favor of the designation. As a result of the survey responses,
the Board and the Historic Preservation Committee of Congress Park Neighbors, Inc. 
can support this application. We are attaching  the results of our survey to you.

Thank you for making us aware of yet another significant historic home in our 
neighborhood.

Regards,

Vicki Eppler

President, Congress Park Neighbors, Inc.

cc: Councilman Chris Hinds, Council Aide Teresa St. Peter

https://www.congressparkneighbors.org/
https://youtu.be/zsZO5_efZ2E

